
 
 

 
ADDITIONAL PAPERS 2 

 

SPECIAL LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Monday, 21st March, 2022, 7.00 pm - Microsoft Teams (watch the 
live meeting here and watch the recording here) 
 
Members: Councillors Bob Hare, Sheila Peacock (Chair) and Yvonne Say 
 
 
Quorum: 3 
 
6. APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE AT THE BROADWAY, 

266 MUSWELL HILL BROADWAY, LONDON N10 2QR  (PAGES 1 - 2) 
 
To consider an application for a new premises licence.  
 
 

 
Nazyer Choudhury, Principal Committee Co-ordinator 
Tel – 020 8489 3321 
Fax – 020 8881 5218 
Email: nazyer.choudhury@haringey.gov.uk 
 
Fiona Alderman 
Head of Legal & Governance (Monitoring Officer) 
George Meehan House, 294 High Road, Wood Green, N22 8JZ 
 
Monday, 21 March 2022 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTZhM2ZhMjgtNGQ1ZS00NDQ3LTljOTUtMDVmNDBlZDRmNjA2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226ddfa760-8cd5-44a8-8e48-d8ca487731c3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22082c2e5d-5e1e-45e1-aa8b-522a7eea8a16%22%7d
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL_DSjoFpWl8tSPZp3XSVAEhv-gWr-6Vzd
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I Bianca Morgan will say as follows: 

 

1) I with my brother, Savvas Morgan run the premises known as The Broadway, 266 Muswell 

Hill Broadway, London N10 2QR 

 

2) The premises is currently licensed for sale of alcohol and the playing of recorded music on a 

Sunday to Thursday from 11:00 until 00:00 and on Friday and Saturday from 11:00 until 

02:00.  The provision of late-night refreshment is also allowed. 

 

3) We have made an application for a new premiss licence for exactly the same hours.  The 

purpose of the application is to tidy up the conditions that were imposed upon the licence 

when the premises was owned by our predecessors 

 

4) I am aware that representations have been received from the licensing authority, 

Metropolitan Police, residents and a ward member. 

 

5) I am just making this statement in relation to suggestions that our premises is responsible 

for alleged issues of anti-social behaviour, noise nuisance and parking issues in the early 

hours of the morning. 

 

6) We are not the only premises in the area that are open early into the morning and I attach 

video footage showing that Weatherspoon, The Venue and the Kebab Shop are all still open 

after 2am and therefore I feel it highly unfair to purely blame our premises for this. 

 

7) However, in order to promote the licensing objectives going forward we have installed a 

noise limiter, we have a member of staff to monitor the outside of the premises, we have 

placed cones on the road so as to prevent inconsiderate parking and upon entry to the 

premises we ask customers where they have parked and if necessary, they are requested to 

move their vehicle prior to entry to the premises. 

 

8) I believe that we have been working with the responsible authorities and are willing to 

engage with them going forward so as to work in partnership.     
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